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	URGENT CALL TO ACTION
	

	
	
	




		
	
	

	
	We are requesting ALL NPs to contact the following House Representatives who are on the Health Professions and Programs Subcommittee asking them to VOTE YES on HB 883. 
This is the bill to grant psych NPs autonomous practice. It is scheduled to be heard in committee tomorrow, Thursday, March 13th, at 1:00pm.
Here are the simple steps to do with each Representative:
1. Click on each name/link below.
2. Under their picture & click on the link to "Contact Member."
3. Fill out the required contact information.
4. In the comment, keep it short! If you are a constituent of theirs, please write that so they know. "I am a constituent in your district. Please VOTE YES on HB 883." If not a constituent, "Please VOTE YES on HB 883."
5. Click "Send Email" at the bottom of the screen.
 Health Professions and Programs Subcommittee:
· Kaylee Tuck (R- Chair)
· John Paul Temple (R - Vice Chair)
· Jervonte "Tae" Edmonds (D - Democratic Ranking Member)
· Wallace Aristide (D)
· Jessica Baker (R)
· Dean Black (R)
· Robert A. Brackett (R)
· LaVon Bracy Davis (D)
· Tiffany Esposito (R)
· J.J. Grow (R)
· Christine Hunschofsky (D)
· Randall Scott Maggard
· Tobin Rogers Overdorf (R)
· Juan Carlos Porras (R)
· Mike Redondo (R)
· Alex Rizo (R)
· Mitch Rosenwald (D)
· Michelle Salzman (R)
*Find your Representative here if you are not sure who you are a constituent of.
NOW IS THE TIME TO ACT! Let's help get this very much needed bill passed to improve access to care!
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